Memo

To:
     Parents

Fr:
     Beth McCarthy

Date:
     November 2, 2009
· The water fountains at IBPS have been closed until further notice.  There is very little water pressure and given the precautions we are taking with the H1N1 flu, I thought it best to close them. The kids tend to put their mouths very close to the tap( and sometimes on it) and I think it best to ask them not to use it for the time being.

To compensate for this, the children can bring water bottles to school. We also sell water at the canteen for $0.50. Also, most classrooms have sinks, so they could bring plastic cups to get a drink from the taps in the classrooms. If they bring a cup, please have them put their name on it to ensure no one else uses the cups.

Sorry for the inconvenience, I just thought we should practice a little extra caution right now. If you wouldn't mind, please share this information with those families that attend Ian Baillie that may not have email. I will send a memo home tomorrow with this information. Thanks.

 

· Report cards go home tomorrow. Please make every attempt to attend your child’s Parent/Teacher interview. If you can't make the scheduled time, please call the school to reschedule.  Also there is no school on Friday, November 6th.









